
From: Office of the Registrar
To: Morgan Dew-Jones
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0163
Date: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 3:36:35 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 8:08 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0163

-- Name --
Alana Brown

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
Until such a time as wages are legally obligated to follow inflation, continuing to increase the cost of necessary and
monopolized utilities is preying on Canadians. Further, hiding the rate increase proceedings behind 200+ pages of
legalese prevents average citizens from participating.
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